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March 10, 2016

Via Electronic Filing

Barcy McNeal, Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE: In the Matter of the Application of New Knoxville Telephone Company to Implement
BLES Rate Change

Please accept this filing on behalf of The New Knoxville Telephone Company to modify its rates
pursuant to BLES. The customers have received notice and we seek to implement the rates on
April 1 so that the change may appear in the April bill cycle as noticed.

Should you have any questions, please call me at 770-649-1886.

Sincerely,

CHlebfutermar

Eileen M Bodamer
Encl.

Cc: Preston Meyer, New Knoxville Telephone (via email)
Susan Quellhorst, New Knoxville Telephone (via email)
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